From: KJKLewis

Sent: Saturday, September 19, 2020 3:04 PM

To: SPPC <sppc@london.ca>

Subject: [EXTERNAL]

Writing to voice my concerns about lockdowns to come (and already starting with social restrictions limited to 10 indoor and 25 outdoor), mandated masks, etc. True covid cases and deaths (please separate covid deaths from deaths with co-morbidities when making such drastic decisions) DO NOT reflect the need for draconian measures, nor does science support measures that were taken this spring. Two weeks to flatten the curve was the biggest lie our government ever told. This is a virus that will need to run its course whether you tried to hide inside all winter or not. We are a homeschooling family, not due to covid, and am extremely frustrated that we now can no longer meet with our community of friends and homeschool together, meanwhile kids are packed like sardines into classrooms in public schools and this is somehow deemed safe and 100s of people can waltz around Walmart to pass away their boredom.

- Kayla